
 

 

 

 

Digital Drop in Session 

UPDATE 

We will be running with the help of our PPG  Digital Drop in 

Sessions on: 

Thursday 25th April 

Between 12.30pm and 1.30pm 

 

The drop in sessions will cover: 

How to use E-Consults on a phone, tablet, or computer. 

How to navigate our website which will include prescription 

ordering. 

Downloading the NHS app and how to use it.  

 

Please pop along during the times above, we want to support 

our patients, digital support is available for anyone who 

needs it.  

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/
https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/
https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/
https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/
https://sheetstreetsurgery.webgp.com/

